
 
THE AGENCY CONTINUES WITH PAYMENT OF FUNDS FROM THE IPARD 

PROGRAM 
 

The Agency for Financial Support of the Agriculture and Rural Development continues 
with the payment of funds from the IPARD Program 2007-2013.  
After successfully completing the investment, the Agency has reimbursed two additional 
beneficiaries from the IPARD Program. 

 
The Agency has paid 116.265,00 denars to the 
beneficiary CPTT TRANS-TREJD Vanco 
DOOEL from Gradsko for reconstruction of 
vineyards  out of witch 87.198,50 denars were 
from EU funds and 29.066,50 denars from the 
national budget. 
 
For investments in modernization and 
technological upgrade of dairy establishments 

with specialized production 4.953.036,50 denars were reimbursed to the beneficiary 
Dairy Miki Prilep DOO Dairy DOO from Stip. Out of the total reimbursed funds 
1.238.259,00 denars were allocated from national budget and 3.714.777,50 denars from 
EU funds. 
 
 
 

http://www.ipardpa.gov.mk/Root/vest_dolga_novo_eng.asp?VestiID=96
http://www.ipardpa.gov.mk/Root/vest_dolga_novo_eng.asp?VestiID=96

